## NDSU

North Dakota State University Walster Hall, Box 5638 Fargo, North Dakota 58105-5638 701-237-8001

March 8, 1991

Mr. Tom Conlon NDSU Dickinson Research Center P.O. Box 1117 Dickinson, ND 58601

Dear Tom:

Enclosed is a brief summary of our yield results from the 4-year erosion study conducted on Section 24 of the Ranch Headquarters. We are still working on the soil characterizations and data analysis of the spring and fall soil moisture and NO3"-N levels.

Please give me a call if you have any questions.

Shigerely.

Larry J. Cihacek Associate Professor

LJC/lmc